
Holi Get together & Starting of Benevolent 

Fund of ARTEE 

        ARTEE Central Office Organized a Holi Get together in DDK 

Delhi on 10.03.17.  More than 100 Members from various ARTEE 

units like AIR HPT Kingsway, Delhi, R&D, ADG(E) NZ, DG News, DD 

HPT Pitampura, AIR HPT Khampur and  O/o DG DD Delhi took 

active participation in the function. 

    Sh.S.N.Singh, DDG(E), DDK Delhi was the  Chief Guest of the 

function. Sh. Shyamveer, President, ADTEA & Sh. S.N.Rai, DD 

Group 'D' Union (Rishi Raj & Others - Helper ACP Case) also took 

part in the function. 

    On this occasion ARTEE started our benevolent fund for 

Members. Three cheques of Rs .10,000/- each were distributed to 

the dependents of late Sh. Chitranjan  Barik, EA, LPT Bargarh, DMC 

Sambhalpur, late Sh. Raju D'Silva, EA, AIR HPT Malad, Mumbai, 

Late Sh. N.R.Dharwadkar, EA, AIR Dharwadkar.(Karnataka). We 

have decided that Rs.10,000/- shall be disbursed to the dependents 

of  our members who died in this Financial year i.e. April'16 to 

March'17. 

Members and Guests appreciated this beginning. We in ARTEE are 

committed for welfare of our Members. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Central Office 


